
TIME FOR ALL WORKSHOPS:  8:30 AM--4:30 PM
	Workshop
	Member of Orff
	Non-member
	Total 

	
	
	
	

	Oct. 4-5th     (only)
	Pre-pay:     $55.00
At door:     $60.00
	Pre-pay:    $65.00
At door:    $70.00
	$________

	Jan.     26th      
(only)
	Pre-pay:     $35.00
At door:     $40.00
	Pre-pay:    $40.00
At door:    $45.00
	$________

	Feb. 23rd      (only)
	Pre-pay:     $35.00
At door:     $40.00
	Pre-pay:    $40.00
At door:    $45.00
	$________

	Best Deal!  All Three workshops
	Pre-pay      $75.00
Or At the Door!
	Pre-pay   $110.00
Or at the Door!
	$________

	WORKSHOPS
ALL FREE
	
	
	FREE

	Membership to IOSA
	                  $25.00

	Compare and save!  Join IOSA!
	$________

	LUNCHES
Thursday & Friday
	*Pre-pay by Thurs. morning, Oct. 4th. 
No late-pays
	Thurs.     $  6.00
Friday    $  8.00
Both:      $ 14.00
	$________
$________
$________

	
	
	
	





  TOTAL ENCLOSED: $_______
*All teachers must register even if your district is paying for fees. Please check the box if it applies to you.  My district is paying for workshop fees via:  
Purchase Order               
    
Special Agreement (Boise Teachers)
Name: ___________________ Home Phone:(   )____-_____ 
____________________________________ ____________   ____      ________ 
Home Address

                City
        State    Zip
E-mail: ______________________________
School: ____________________ School Phone: (   )____-_____  
___________________________________   ____________  _____   [image: image1.png]
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WE WANT YOU!
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  _______   
School Address

          City
         State
  Zip
     Please check here if any of the above information is new.
Please check appropriate boxes:
        I am a new member of Orff
         This is my first music workshop
             I am a college student
How did you hear about the workshop?
       MENC newsletter
     This Newsletter            Idaho Orff website   
*Questions in regards to the workshops will be answered by emailing any of our IOSA Board Members:
President:    Shirley Van Paepegham:      shirleyvanpaepeghem@hotmail.com 
Treasurer/Registrar:  Vashti Summervill:     vashti@cableone.net 

Secretary: Lisa Allen:     lisa.allen@boiseschools.org 

Editor: 
Teresa Colebrook:   tcoleb@gmail.com 




 
Welcome back fellow Orfan’s to another year of making a difference in the lives of the children we serve.  I remember being a college student and wondering if I would be any good and make any difference for my students.  I wondered if I would stick with it for a lifetime.  Now 30 years have passed.  I can honestly say that the professional opportunities I have had have made the difference for me.  The Orff Association has always provided the inspiration and leadership I needed, and just when I needed it.  The collegial bonding has lifted my heart and left me knowing that I always had mentors to go to when I needed advice.  I am left with friends for a lifetime and children who love music.  What better way is there to live a life than doing what we love?  
I hope you will allow yourself the gift of attending our 2 day fall workshop and our 1 day Jan. and Feb clinics.  Our board is here to help you in any way we can and we would love to hear your input and accept your help as well.  As the saying goes, “It is in giving that we receive”.   I wish you a wonderful and blessed school year in 2012.
Sincerely,

Shirley Van Paepeghem
October 4th and 5th, 2012
"Dalcroze Eurhythmics: The Rhythm Inside"
This workshop will look at the elements of music through kinesthetic awareness. Participants will be actively engaged in music making through movement—connecting the brain to the body. While this workshop is primarily for the general music classroom, transfers will be made for the choral and instrumental classroom as well. Handouts and additional examples will help teachers take these ideas to their classrooms. Please come wearing loose, comfortable clothing, soft-soled shoes, and be ready to feel the joy of music. 

     Emile Jaques-Dalcroze (1865-1950) was a Swiss musician and educator who developed a unique approach to the study of music based on rhythm as the factor that bridges what we hear with what we do. This approach, known as Eurhythmics, is a three-part study for musical growth; integrating rhythmic movement, ear-training, and improvisation. Music is abstract; we hear it moving through time. Movement is concrete; we see it moving through space. By connecting listening with movement Dalcroze set out to clarify abstract music concepts. His work with children and adults helped him to discover that rhythmic movement in response to intelligent and sensitive listening develops both the tonal and rhythmic senses—enhancing the understanding, the joy, and the performance of music.
     David Frego holds the Blumberg Endowed Professorship, is Chair of the Department of Music at the University of Texas at San Antonio and is Past-President of the Dalcroze Society of America. He is an instructor in Dalcroze Eurhythmics and regularly presents workshops around the globe. While performing artists of all ages benefit from rhythmic training, eurhythmics in teacher training is an important focus of Dr. Frego’s research. Other teaching and research areas include dance philosophy and the application of Dalcroze Eurhythmics as palliative care for adults affected with post-traumatic stress. David Frego has published articles in both music education journals and medical journals for arts medicine. 

Come and glean new ideas from those who attended AOSA National Conference in St. Louis!  We’re sure that you will be able to use many fun and wonderful teaching ideas for your students!  The workshop will include kid tested lessons featuring some of our own members.
"Sing! Dance!  Listen!  Play!" 

Come and sing, dance, and play with Denise Gagne!  In this workshop Denise will take participants through lessons and activities to help develop the singing voice, perceptive listening, and recorder ensemble playing.  You’ll learn many new singing games to use to create and to teach musical concepts and skills.

Denise Gagné is a music specialist with 25 years of experience teaching band, choir and classroom music from pre-school to Grade 12. She has degrees in music and education, as well as Level 3 training in both Kodály and Orff. Her choirs and bands have won many awards at Music Festivals and have performed for local and national sporting events, on national radio and even for the Queen. She has been a workshop presenter in every Canadian province and territory and more than 40 states. She presents regularly for Orff and Kodály chapters, music educators conferences and preschool and kindergarten conferences in Canada, the USA, Asia, Europe and Australia! Denise is currently the managing editor of Themes & Variations. Denise is the author or editor of more than 80 publications for K- 6 music teachers including the Musicplay K-6 Elementary Music Curriculum. 



Come early for registration:  7:30-8:15 AM
Workshop starts:  8:30 AM--4:30 PM
Location:    
Birch Elementary 
6900 Birch Lane
Nampa, ID  83687





Phone:  (208) 461-5960
Glean new ideas from those who attended AOSA National Conference in St. Louis! 
Come and sing, dance, and play with Denise Gagne!  Denise will take participants through lessons and activities to help develop the singing voice, perceptive listening, and recorder ensemble playing.  You’ll learn many new singing games to use to create and to teach musical concepts and skills.

2013-2014 at a glance:
October 2-3, 2013: Doug Goodkin!
January 25, 2014 
February 22, 2014
July 29-Aug 9:  Level I Orff Certification will be back at Boise State! Sue Mueller will be back for pedagogy as will Andy Goodman for recorder and Lori Conlan-Khan for movement. 



FALL INSERVICE 
                           MATERIALS INSIDE


4012 S. Law Ave


Boise, Id 83706











Fiesta Friday!





College credit available from BSU or NNU the first day of the workshop.


1 credit available














I-84W





























Other Upcoming Conferences/ Events:


National Association for Music Education: February 14-17, 2013 – Northwest Division Conference, Portland, Oregon   www.nafme.org





Idaho Music Educators Association April 17-19, 2013:   ww.idahomusiced.org











Denise Gagne





New this year!  Pre-register ONLINE at idahoorff.org





Special drawing for Idaho Orff members!    


Pre-join or join at the door! 











Birch Lane





Visit our updated website for more information and links.  www.idahoorff.org





New Location!


Birch Elementary in Nampa

















Idaho Orff will have the following positions open for next year:


Publicity  (new position being formed)


Web site manager





We welcome your new ideas.  You only need to be a member to fill any position.  It is time to “pass the gavel”.  The current board members will be available to teach new interested members all about their job responsibilities.  Please feel free to contact any one of us if you are interested in pursuing a position on the Idaho Orff executive board.  New faces bring new ideas for an exciting future!  There are many perks to holding any of these positions: 


Free Workshops


10% off puppets


Many other  “Perks” 


We will also be electing a new vice-president who will be our president elect for this year.





 Let’s talk and plan for 


next year!








Take exit 38 for Idaho Center Blvd/I-84 BUS toward Garrity Blvd
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****Pre-registration deadline: Sep. 21st****  








Or mail pre-registrations to: 


Vashti Summervill


2028 N. 16th


Boise, Id 83702


 











Mail Early!! 


All materials must be postmarked by no later than Friday, Sep. 21st   to qualify for the Early Bird 


Door Prize Drawing!   





Silent auction items


Bring those items for silent auction.  The money will be going toward scholarships.











Chapter Share! January 26, 2013





� Thursday Lunch is only $6.00





We’ll have “build your own” BBQ sandwiches from Wild Bill’s BBQ and various sides to choose from. Thursday and Friday lunch purchases will be available as a “pre-pay” or by Thursday morning during registration. No late pays, sorry… 











College students attend free!





Turn right onto N. Idaho Center Blvd.











David Frego





Door prizes will be drawn during both days.  You must be present to win!  














“Tell me, I forget, show me, I remember, involve me, I understand.”


		--Carl Orff











Idaho Orff needs YOU!








�


One of our local music teachers is headed to Costa Rica to assist the Peace Corps in starting a group of young students learning music through recorder. Any donations of recorders or money would be greatly appreciated.  If you are interested in helping this cause and spreading the love of music, please contact Taggart Lewis at � HYPERLINK "mailto:taggartlewis@u.boisestate.edu" ��taggartlewis@u.boisestate.edu�. 








Thank you Shirley! They are also looking for band and orchestra instruments and music. 




















About our clinician,  Denise Gagne











Turn left onto Birch Lane





Future dates to remember:


Mark your calendars!

















�


Birch Elementary 


6900 Birch Lane 


Nampa, ID 83687 


Phone: 208-461-5960





Workshop:  8:30 AM-4:30 PM


Registration: 7:30-8:15 AM 


1 credit for October Workshop. *College credit will be available the first day only (Oct. 4th) (BSU or NNU)





Please include this information











Chapter Share!

















2013 Fall workshop:  Oct. 4-5th 

















January 26th   





President's Message





It pays to join Idaho Orff











Exit 38











February 23rd 














Come and join us for a delightful, sit-down, luncheon on Friday, October 5th, in Birch’s Cafeteria.  Casa Mexico will transport us to Mexico with delicious enchiladas, rice/beans, and chips/salsa!





We will also have our fall chapter business meeting and hold elections!




















About our clinician,  David Frego

















AOSA November 2012       �


Gateway to Exploration


2012 AOSA Professional Development Conference


St. Louis, MO


November 14 - 17, 2012 


www.aosa.org


Come explore Orff Schulwerk with us at America’s Center in St. Louis and the Renaissance St. Louis Grand Hotel!








HELP WANTED!





February 23, 2013





Birch Elementary 


6900 Birch Lane (on the right side)





























I-84 W/U.S. 30W 


toward Nampa









